
Hainford VC Primary PTA  

Newsletter  
Issue 3 

May 2022  

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
It feels like we are nearing the end of another school year, the sun is shining and we still have lots to look 
forward to.  
First of all, we had our AGM last week – Gail stepped down from her role as treasurer. A massive thank you 
to Gail for all of her hard work and attention to detail over the last few years. Ashleigh has stepped in to this 
role, some big boots to fill. So welcome to Ashleigh, we look forward to working with you to support the 
children and the school.  
A little reminder of who we all are 
 

  
  

Donna Moore 
Chair Person 

AKA Willow and Poppy’s 
Mum 

Lisa Wooden 
Deputy Chair Person 

AKA Daisy D’s Mum 

Fiona Pamment 
Secretary 

Ashleigh Price 
AKA Harriet and 
Matilda’s mum 

Treasurer 
 

Summary of last year’s events and 
fundraising 

 
It was an easier year for us, but still wasn’t back to 

normal.  

Despite this we managed to host a few events – 

garage sale, quizzes, Christmas and Mothers day 

shop to name a few.  

 

Summary of what we have done to 
support the school 
 
Using this money we have paid for the book bags 

that went to all new reception children, bought 

shirts for the Year 6’s to sign and funded their 

leaving party and we will do so again this year.  

 We have also continued to pay for subscriptions 

that the children are using in their lessons 

including the adopted Amur Leopard in class 2. 

 

 

 Dates for diary 
 
May 2022 
27th  – Queen’s Jubilee party – children will be 

enjoying a picnic, royal games and crafts in the 

afternoon. Parents are invited to a royal home-

made cake sale after school. 

 

June  

17th – Father’s Day shop 

 

July  

7th – Sports day – it’s back! Parents are invited to 

sports day and we will be doing refreshments and 

a tombola 

13th – Open Book Afternoon – parents will be 

invited in to view pupil’s books, we will be 

supporting with a ‘strawberry tea’ – homemade 

scones and strawberries.  

15th – Teddy bear picnic for new reception pupils 

Date TBC – garage sale 

 



 
 

   
Hainford School PTA 
 
 

If you are on Facebook please join our page – we 
post news and photos on there.  

Going forward 
 
Mr Cross has asked us to fundraise to develop and build upon the existing trim trail – to make it more 
exciting and challenging for the children. We also want to add to the outside play equipment – the children 
are very much enjoying tennis at the moment in their break times so we want to add to this and provide 
other opportunities for play.  
We would LOVE to hear from you about ideas – what can we do to fund raise? What would you like to take 
part in? We know that quizzes aren’t for everyone for example, what would you like us to host? Do get in 
touch – either on facebook, grab us in the playground or you can email Donna 
(dizzycamper@hotmail.co.uk). Likewise, if you would like to do something yourself and donate the money, 
we can always support you with this.   
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